BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore
Acting Head of School: Mr P Bellamy

Sandown Drive Tel: 426968

Bourne

12th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 1 Visit to Natureland and Skegness Beach

As part of our 'Oh What a Wonderful World!' topic, we have arranged for our Year 1 children to visit Skegness Natureland and the nearby beach on **Wednesday 22nd June 2022**. It is a fantastic place to visit and we hope you will agree to your child accompanying the party.

We will be leaving at 9:00 a.m. so please ensure that your child is at school for 8:45 a.m. We will return at the slightly later time of 4:00 p.m.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.75 per child, in order that this event can go ahead. Natureland operates solely on contributions from members of the public so the entry fee will go directly to items such as food for the animals, medications to help the seals they have rescued etc. Consent and payment can be made by Parentmail +Pay by **Friday 9**th **June 2022**. Please be aware that the event will not go ahead without sufficient support.

The children will need to wear:

- trousers/leggings/jogging bottoms/something comfortable suitable for the weather (no skirts or dresses)
- trainers or old shoes
- school t-shirt or polo shirt and school jumper or cardigan

The children will need to bring with them, in a suitable bag or backpack that they can carry themselves:

- a packed lunch, bearing in mind that sea air makes them extra hungry and 2 resealable drinks (not fizzy)
- a sun hat/ sun cream
- a lightweight raincoat

Please apply sun cream in the morning $\underline{\text{before}}$ school and administer travel sickness medication if necessary.

The children will not need any money on the day.

If you are available to accompany us, a full DBS will be required due to the nature of this visit. Please contact the school office for further details.

Yours sincerely,

R Bradley C Evans J Trafford

Class Teachers